
THE BOWYER FAMILY MEMORIAL TRUST 

‘supporting agriculture into the future’ 
 
 

Wokingham Show 2006  -  Swallowfield Show  2014 – Bowyer Fun Day at White House 2008 

NEWSLETTER – November, 2020 
Year of Covid-19! 

 

 
 
What do you do in these lockdowns, but look back – above are past Wokingham Show, Swallowfield Show 

and a Bowyer Family Fun day, but what year?? (answers below) 

 

Although our income has been cut severely this year, we have still supported four boys at Brymore.  Two for 

the second time and two new ones. 

 

Of course there have not been any Country shows this year, so we were unable to support the Berkshire YFC 

with rosettes, although we have still given them our yearly donation for the county. 

 

In January 2020 our Secretary was warmly welcomed at Brymore for the opening of a new agricultural 

building by Phil Vickery (the rugby player not the chef, although he has been on Masterchef) 
Youtube video can be found at https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=W8kffS_rC0I 

The Bowyer Trust being mentioned in the Headmaster’s speech, the only one out of fifteen other sponsors! 

 

Please take a look at our website as it has been updated in several sections:  new recipients; new info on our 

Trustees; a paypal button on the donations page; and Sales page where you will find all the things Maureen 

has been making throughout lockdown, still waiting for first purchase from website? 

BUT also work is on hand to update our website, as especially in these times everyone is on-line. 

 

We fear that the future will not be the same as the past, but please be assured that we are developing new ways 

of raising money and our intentions still stand, that we must support agriculture into the future. 

 

 

I again would urge you to become a friend of the Trust.  You can either give a one off donation, or make it 

a regular thing, especially if you are a tax payer. You will find the necessary forms on the website – 

www.bfmt.org.uk 

 

From your Chairman & Secretary, 

David & Maureen Bowyer 
Tel: 01398-361834 – email: maureen@bfmt.org.uk 
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